
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

   

 Astley News 

 Welcome to St Joseph’s School and Astley Class! 
Autumn Two                                                                                                      Mrs France 

Welcome back to school! I hope you 

have all had a fantastic time and 

are ready for what is always a very 

busy half term. I would like to 

thank all of our parents, carers and 

families for all the effort and hard 

work that went into last half term!  

As always, if you ever have any 

questions no matter how big or 

small please come and see us, 

either pop into class or make an 

appointment at the office for 

after school. 

 

During Autumn two Astley class will be looking 

at a topic called ‘People who help us’. Along 

with learning about many different 

occupations and what they entail, we will also 

look at how we can look after ourselves by 

discussing fire safety, road safety and who to 

ask for help if we are lost. 

We are hoping to get a few visits from some 

of the people who help us, so if any of our 

parents/carers/family members work as a 

doctor, nurse, midwife, vet, dentist, lollypop 

man or woman, police officer, firefighter or a 

has a similar inspiring job, please let me know 

and we can try to arrange a visit so you can 

come and talk to the children about it. 
 

 

*A number of children are still 

coming into school wearing 

earrings. It is school policy 

that earrings must be 

removed* 

 

Please follow us on twitter to keep up-to-date with 

what’s going on…  

 

@Astley_Class 

Please ensure you are 

listening to your child 

read as often as 

possible, it makes a huge 

difference to their 

progress and confidence. 


